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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 3:16 PM
To: Trenton Wade; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; : John Jankousky; Stephanie Swanson; Lori Marquez
Subject: RE: [EXT] Cottonwood Spill Notification

Cottonwood Spill Notification 
 
All, 
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5396. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
811 S First St. Artesia 
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 2:48 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] Cottonwood Spill Notification 
 
2RP-5396 
 

Amalia Bustamante 
EMNRD-Oil Conservation Division-District II 
575-748-1283 EXT. 113 
 
 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 10:58 AM 
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 
Subject: FW: [EXT] Cottonwood Spill Notification 
 
I don’t think I forwarded this when I got it. The facility is 2RF-128 
 
mb 
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From: Trenton Wade <Trenton.Wade@marquezenvironmental.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 10:01 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: John Jankousky <John.Jankousky@marquezenvironmental.com>; Stephanie Swanson <Stephanie@3bearllc.com>; 
Lori Marquez <lori.marquez@marquezenvironmental.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Cottonwood Spill Notification 
 
Mr. Bratcher, 
 
On behalf of 3Bear Energy, LLC, I'm submitting the attached C-141 Release Notification for Cottonwood Water 
Treatment and Impound. I will be out of the country for the next two weeks, so if you have any questions or 
concerns please direct them to John Jankousky at  john.jankousky@marquezenvironmental.com.  
 
Thanks! 
--  
Trenton Wade 
Marquez Environmental Services, Inc. 
Cell: 970-381-0564 
 


